
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

18th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Macmillan Cake Sale – Friday 27th September 2024 

 

On the 27th September, we will be holding a cake sale in school in order to raise money for MacMillan. All 

donations of baked goods will be gratefully received. 

The students are welcome to bring money to buy cakes from the stall. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Claire Endersby 

Assistant Headteacher 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

PENDLE COMMUNITY 
HIGH SCHOOL & COLLEGE 


